
 

Wednesday, August 12, 2015 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
CONTACT: Leslie B. Caviglia, Assistant City Manager 
      (559) 713-4317 
 
 
  

Cape Seal Project in Downtown Visalia 
 
Cape Seal pavement maintenance projects are active throughout the City with work taking place 
between 7:00 am – 5:00 pm on posted streets.  
 
This project will be in Downtown Visalia on Main Street applying a Micro Seal on Sunday, 
August 16th and Monday, August 17th between the hours of 8:00 pm and 6:00 am. Main Street 
will be treated between Conyer St. on the west and Garden Street on the east. The work is 
being done overnight to minimize any impact to businesses in the area. (See attached maps 
and street listing for detailed information on the project.) 
 
Main Street will receive a micro surfacing treatment that consists of an asphalt emulsion and 
aggregate and will require 4 to 5 hours to dry and be ready for traffic.  
 
To minimize any inconvenience from this project, citizens are advised to: 

 Observe all No Parking signs posted on Main Street. 
 Drive slow to prevent pick up of any residue.  
 Residue on vehicles can be removed with immediate washing with soap and water. 

 
For more information on the Cape Seal project, go to: http://www.visalia.city/depts/public_works 
 
Contact Information: 
For more information concerning this project, please contact: 
 

 Contractor: Valley Slurry Seal. Project Manager is Mike Harrison (916) 206-0551, 
Michael.Harrison@slurry.com   

 City of Visalia Project Manager: Norm Goldstrom, Public Works Manager, (559) 
713-4186, ngoldstrom@ci.visalia.ca.us .  

 City of Visalia Public Works Director Adam Ennis (559) 713-4340, 
aennis@ci.visalia.ca.us.  


